
 
 

From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 5:47 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: 20110624AAE 

Dismiss BDISDTL-20100315ACD 
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 9:05 AM 
To: Rick Goetz 
Subject: 20110624AAE 
 

HI Rick,  the station for the subject application already has a granted digital displacement permit.  
They can not have both of these.  Let me know which they would like to keep and I will dismiss or 
cancel the other. 

 


